
 

 

23 July 2012 
 
 
Temporary increase in B-Double traffic on Eucumbene Drive  
 
 
To the occupants, 
 
As part of the development works in Wright and the surrounding area ‘Group One’ are currently conducting 
road works that include the construction of a mounted roundabout at the intersection of Cotter Road and 
Settlement Drive.  
 
‘Group One’ have requested that the Bulk Water Alliance (ACTEW Corporation, Abigroup John Holland and 
GHD), who are building the Enlarged Cotter Dam, temporarily divert B-Double traffic headed to the Cotter 
Dam construction site so they do not travel over and damage the new roundabout. The roundabout allows 
heavy vehicles to travel over it, but from when the concrete is poured it will require a few weeks to strengthen 
enough to cope with such traffic.  
 
The B-Double traffic diversion will be in place from Tuesday 24 July – and will end no later than Monday 13 
August. The diversion will be via the B-Double approved route of the Tuggeranong Parkway onto Hindmarsh 
Drive, then onto Eucumbene Drive before turning onto Cotter Road and to the Cotter Dam. 
 
The Enlarged Cotter Dam construction project operates 24-hours a day, meaning there will be B-Double 
cement trucks travelling to and from the site up to every 3-4 hours during peak periods. We will take all 
measures possible to minimize any impact this may have and will cease the diversions as quickly as possible. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you in advance for your patience while these 
essential works occur. If you have any concerns please contact Group One or the Bulk Water Alliance.  
 
Group One (constructors of the new round about) 
Phone Peter Shanis on 0413747256 
 
Bulk Water Alliance (building the Enlarged Cotter Dam) 
Phone ACTEW’s Water Security Projects information line on 6248 3563 or email 
watersecurity@actew.com.au  
 
Kind regards 
 
Chris Hare 
 
Bulk Water Alliance  
Enlarged Cotter Dam 
Ph: 6248 3563 
E: watersecurity@actew.com.au  
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